
Abstract 

The 2011 Australian Census of Population and Housing: 

What did we find, and where to from here? 

 (Australia) 

 

 

The Australian Bureau of Statistics (ABS) conducted its most recent Census on 9 August, 2011, and 

the first release of Census data was published in June 2012.  In this presentation, we will review 

the key improvements that were incorporated into the 2011 Census, the main results of these strategies, 

and we will also reflect on some learnings and evaluation findings from this Census.  We will conclude 

by outlining some key changes and improvements that the ABS is planning for its next Census in 2016. 

 


